
 

Communities Plus

Community information sessions

October 2019

Dear Neighbour,

The NSW Government plans to build a new housing project to accomodate a mixed community with new 
social, affordable and market rental housing opposite Redfern Park at 600-660 Elizabeth Street Redfern. 

You are invited to learn more about the project.

Tuesday 15 October, 2019

1pm - 4pm

Poets Corner, 45 Morehead Street 

Drop by and enjoy a free BBQ lunch	

Friday 18 October, 2019

5pm - 8pm

Redfern Town Hall, 73 Pitt Street 

Light refreshments will be provided

Please join us to learn more about the project and have your say. You can drop in at any time during the 
event, visit the display and talk with one of our staff about the project. 

The new homes are being delivered under the NSW Government’s Communities Plus housing model and 
will be built for people to rent. No homes or land will be sold.  

We look forward to seeing you.

The project at a glance:

•	 New fit for purpose social and affordable housing (up to 35% of all homes)

•	 New public plaza and garden

•	 New shops, cafes and community space

FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
W: www.communitiesplus.com.au
E: redfern@facs.nsw.gov.au
T: 1800 436 635

communitiesplus.com.au

More social and affordable housing in Redfern


